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      Fallston Cougars Football 2013         
MEETING MINUTES
October 2013
 Commissioners Report 
· Everything is going well
Secretaries Report
· Make sure when volunteering at concession stand that you sign in, if you do not sign in you will not get credit

UCYFL Report

· Championship sites have been chosen; Aberdeen High School will host all Blue division and Edgewood High School will host all White division 

· Championship apparel will be for sale at the championship games; all is Under Armour

· Rules; Mike Slewski will start attending UCYFL meetings

· Website has been updated; no longer needs approval to post scores coaches and program chairs can change if there is a mistake within 48 hours
Fallston Rec. Council Report

· Background checks for volunteers will be worked out at the next meeting and will be implemented
· Holiday Party is on December 9th this is open to all volunteers and significant others, if you RSVP and do not show your program will be charged 
· All programs need to be sure to clean up the trash left on the turf and the surrounding fields after practices and games
· By law change;  50/50 for 1st travel teams was passed
Treasurer’s Report

· Ted handed out budget report
Concession

· We need volunteers to help with the concession stand during the Fallston Cup; November 15, 16, 17 ,22 ,23 ,24;if interested in volunteering please email Cheryl Melhorn or Jodi Juliano
Equipment Report
· If a player forgets their equipment for practices, they cannot come to equipment shed to borrow stuff. It is their responsibility to remember their gear

· Equipment return dates will be sometime in December, once the Dates are determined a mass email will be sent to all; Head Coaches will need to help with equipment return
Old Business

· Bull Roast was a huge success; Profit was $4K
· Coaches/Team Mom party is Oct. 27th, be sure to RSVP on the evite sight
· Incident Reports; Anytime a player gets hurt and requires medical attention a incident report MUST be filled out and emailed to Jodi, No player can return  until they have a doctors note clearing them to RETURN to FOOTBALL, this letter also needs to be emailed or given to Jodi

New Business

· We will be doing concession stand for the Fallston Cup, this is a huge event and we will need a lot of volunteers to help make this a success

· Playoffs will be Nov. 2nd and 9th; Championship games are Nov. 16th 

· By law change was presented and will be tabled for 30 days and voted on at the November meeting; 

Article VII Head Coaches Section 1;
Any Non-returning or incumbent person wishing to be considered for a head coaching position must first submit an application to the Fallston Football Board. The Board will review the application and schedule an interview if the board deems it necessary. If the application is approved by the board, the person’s name will be added to the voting ballot as a candidate. If the application is not approved by the board, that person will be notified that they will not be a candidate for the head coaching position for which they applied
· Nominations for Officers (Secretary & Treasurer are up for election);

Nominations are open until December 31, 2013, if someone would like to be nominated they need to have a active member email Jodi ( secretary@fallstonfootball.com ), once the nomination is received Jodi will email the person that was nominated to see if they accept. The term is a two year term.
Jodi Juliano was nominated for Secretary and Ted Costalas was nominated for Treasurer 
Meeting Adjourned 8:42      Next Meeting November 21, 2013 at the Coffee Shop
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